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PLEASE NOTE: 
The Board is planning a membership meeting for October 9, 2020 at 7:00.  Registration for 

attendance is required, so please look for an email from Mrs. Dyck on how to sign up for this 
meeting. 

Fog Delays 
Ice/Snow Cancellations 

 
We will have a 2 hour delay if the 

Elgin County buses cancel 
morning runs due to fog.  We will 

cancel school if Elgin County 
morning buses are cancelled due 

to ice and/or snow. 
 

REMIND is how you will find out 
if we have a delay or 

cancellation.  Please sign up if 
you have not already done so. 

www.mtscs.ca  519-765-3555  info@mtscs.ca 

Parent Volunteers: 
Any parents that volunteer 
throughout the school year 
are required to have a current 
police check on file. Forms for 
this are available in the office. 
 

Upcoming Events 
 
Oct. 9th Hamburger Day 
Oct. 12th Thanksgiving, No School 

Oct. 16th Pizza Day 
Oct. 23rd Parent/Teacher Meeting  

 

 
Yearbooks are in. Please 

pick yours up in the office 
if you had ordered one. 

 
 

Meal Days! 
 

We are changing the way we do 
meal days this year.  All orders 

will need to be submitted online, 
and paid via e-transfer. We have 
some new meals planned and are 

very excited about it!  
 

Mennomex Burgers 
Dominos Pizza 

Family Central Chicken Tenders 
(waiting for confirmation) 

(Except for the pizza, these meals 
will come individually wrapped 
for each student who places an 

order). 
For the time being we will not be 
doing chips and drinks for our 

hot meal days. 

Gift Cards! 
 
The sale of gift cards is an 
ongoing fundraiser at MSCS. 
Please plan to participate. 
This is a great fundraising 
program that benefits both 
the school and our families.  
We have Grocery cards, Gas 
cards, Tim Horton’s cards 
and various Restaurant 
cards available in the main 
office at all times. 

Thanksgiving Food Drive! 
 

Due to Covid we will not be doing our annual food drive for 
Fresh Start.  However, Fresh Start would really appreciate if 
you could donate a grocery gift card.  Each year Fresh Start 
counts on our school to fill their pantry with non-perishable 
food items.  Since we are unable to do that this year, we will be 
collecting money in the office towards grocery cards.  You can 
e-transfer to athiessen@mtscs.ca and state that the money is 
for Fresh Start. 
 
 

LET’S GIVE WITH A CHEERFUL HEART 
 

 


